
RAPID READ 

Friday, November 25th, 2022 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ For this week’s good green news:  The black-naped pheasant pigeon, a bird thought to be extinct 
since 1882, was recently rediscovered! 

➢ Yesterday we held the YPI Semester 1 Finals, where the top group in each CLE 10 class competed to 
win $2,500 for their chosen charity.  All groups did an incredible job sharing about the about the 
social issue, charity and how we can help the lives of others.  Congratulations to Ava Capel-
Wettstein, Eun-Sae Choi, Dominika Chyniakova, and Amy Ly for winning the $2,500 Youth & 
Philanthropy Initiative donation for the Immigrant Services Society of BC! 

➢ Attention all International and ELL students.  Today is your last day to sign up for the field trip on 
December 8th.  Please let Ms. Langford or Ms. Gachallan know if you are planning to attend. 

➢ Would the following students please come to the Office to see Ms. Berg at lunch today:  Eva Lo, 
Farena Malikzada, Jason Zimmermann, Kianna Matuschewski, Megan Antosh, Melissa Kazem 
Tabrizi, Naina Makhani, Nyla Ganske, Sarah Eisenburger and Teresa Mercado 

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Teriyaki Chicken 
Bowl 

Penne Alfredo with 
Garlic Bread 

Spaghetti and 
Meatballs 

Pepperoni 
Calzones 

Chicken Quesadillas 

     

DRAMA/MUSIC 

➢ River’s Edge Theatre is hosting the Poco Festival of Short Shorts tonight spotlighting 4 short plays 
from 3 schools – Riverside, Terry Fox and Archbishop Carney.  Tickets are only $5 at the door and 
the curtain opens at 7:30pm.  See you in the theatre! 

➢ The Riverside Rock Bands are putting on a concert Thursday, December 1 at 7pm.  Come join us in 
the cafeteria for an amazingly loud musical experience. 

 CLUBS  

➢ Hey Rapids!  The BC Children’s Hospital Club is starting to sell candygrams from November 28 to 
December 2nd at lunch in the Foyer.  Candygrams will be starting at $1 each and then after the first 
2 candygrams, they will be 75¢ 

➢ Attention Gamers:  Riverside is hosting its first LAN Party, Friday, December 2nd.  Permission forms 
are posted outside Room 112.   

➢ Chess Club meets Friday at lunch in Room 216.  New Members always welcome! 

➢ Roses are red, Violets are blue, If you like poetry, Then I’ve got the club for you! Join us for the 
reading, writing, and the history of poetry in Room 214 every Friday at lunch! 

New Members always welcome! 

 



 

GRAD 

➢ G23! Reminder to get your FundScrip Orders into the office today before 3:30pm.  If your parent 
paid through School Cash Online, you are still required to hand in the completed form!  

➢ Last day!  Winter Ball Tickets are $15 today only at lunch in Room 124. 

➢ Support G23 - Buy a Purdy’s Chocolate Bar for only $2 in Room 124. 


